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19 June 2019

By Email: gavin.jones@accc.gov.au; m¡riam.kolacz@accc.gov.au

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission
23 Marcus Clarke Street
CANBERRA ACT 2601

Attention: Mr Gavin Jones and Ms Miriam Kolacz

Dear Sir/Madam

Registration with ANKC recognised registration bodies

We refer to our earlier correspondence with the ACCC in relation to ANKC's
application for authorisation lodged on 28 May 2019.

Further to our earlier correspondence, we confirm that our client, ANKC, is
seeking authorisation for an amendment to the Code of Ethics requiring
Registered Breeders and Owners to register dogs with ANKC recognised
registration bodies.

Our client is not seeking an amendment to the Code of Ethics which requires
Registered Breeders and Owners to register dogs exclusively with ANKC
recognised registration bodies or which precludes Registered Breeders and
owners from registering dogs with non-ANKC recognised registration bodies.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if the ACCC requires further information.

Yours faithfully
Piper Alderman
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